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We have much to be thankful for again this year and the Albers family is blessed.  As we enjoy 
time with family and friends, we are reminded to reflect and be grateful. From the Albers family to 
your family, have a blessed, safe, and Happy Thanksgiving.  

  
 

Election 
This Tuesday, November 5th is Election Day. It has been a typical election cycle filled with 
emotion and passion across all of Georgia. Elections are a profound expression of our great 
republic and liberty. We should never take for granted our freedom of self-determination. Running 
for elected office is very difficult and I have the joys and scars of a few election cycles. Anyone 
who puts themselves forward to be placed on a ballot will endure tremendous stress on 
themselves, families, friends and business. I respect and thank everyone who participated in the 
process. 
 
After the results come in, I will wish a hearty congratulations to those who win. I urge you to be 
magnanimous, build bridges and serve with honor. If you came up short on votes there are many 
ways to serve your community. Please call personally to concede the race and find a time very 
soon to meet personally with your former opponent to wish them well and find common ground. 
After all, the goal of public service is just that – serving the public. 
 
Thank you again for allowing me to serve you. God Bless Georgia & America! 
  

https://u27412881.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=u001.LK8O2sYX6yjqqsbFqxNcoGwqCioALTBilJd6HIfPLNYNaGXYfrjbliNRHgH9DH46PPl06wksgrLwXVo8X2gKmgHLpT4I0EFluXc35dt8UZBAYGJqvXBibwn5d8plHKTtZIio_keHBKDoAOhRVgZ89n-2FxV-2FcZvWwTywAsdt6EiDm-2BeQaUjv8c-2FnfNO3S2n0Hkhr3EO50D14J3ojkhnZ9Vy601KjNpzWnK7MtI9Wn5cqxQ3dxsKgsuJHWmwpuLjklsdvjObw4fXTsAC78gH1sVbuaLWU0m6GN6fAQxyRoPgjhOpAbBh6apB3YDMh-2BLn7R0BcGsDNJDV2Wbs2bRn6JMPjM2uoQ-3D-3D


  

  
 



 

  
 



 

On November 11th, we honor America's veterans for their patriotism, love of country, and willingness to 
serve and sacrifice for the our great nation. It is my hope in prayer that everyday is considered Veterans 
Day and we always recognize and support those who served. 
  
 

Senator John Albers serves as Chairman of the Senate Committee on Public Safety. He 
represents the 56th Senate District which includes portions of Cherokee, Cobb and Fulton 

County. He may be reached at his office at 404.463.8055 

  
 

 



 
 

 

State Capitol 
Suite 421 

Atlanta, GA 30334 
SenatorAlbers.com  
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